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18th July 2023 

  
Timber and Aggregate Transportation on Pier and Station Roads 

 
Dear Mike  
 

We are very disappointed that your reply to our letter of 9th July failed to address the matter of 
the consultation with the Community which Barry Harper for Scottish Woodlands committed to 
in January 2019 and you were party to supporting at the meeting in Rhu Hall on September 6th 
2022. 
  
So this reply to you is in the form of a very simple question.  
 
When do you intend to fulfil the promises that Scottish Woodlands made to the Community 
Council?  
 
This was to hold a public meeting, open to all residents, with a flyer circulated in advance 
before the next phase of timber extraction in 2023-24. 
 
I look forward to an answer to this question in your reply  

  
Jean Cook 
Secretary,  Rhu & Shandon Community Council 
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